
Sent: 29 February 2016 16:48 

To: AdminBlandfordForum-TC 
Subject: Blandford + Pre-Submission Plan consultation 

 
Dear Sara, 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the consultation on the Blandford + pre-submission 
neighbourhood plan. 
 
I confirm that South Somerset District Council have no issues to raise at this time. 
 
Kind regards 
Jo 
 
Jo Wilkins 
Policy Planner 
South Somerset District Council 
 


